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I am deeply opposed to repealing our vote-by-mail system, SB210. Voting by mail is 

safe, secure and convenient. My partner and I love having ample time to research the 

issues while we are casting our ballots at our kitchen table. All states need to be 

doing this, rather than making it more inconvenient to vote in person, as this measure 

is designed to do, 


